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Call the Fire Department 
for Child Information: Shop! Drop Gifts off at the Fire 

Station by December 8 

Kirksville Fire Department  |  660.665.3734  |  tattebery@kirksvillecity.com  |  401 N Franklin St 

To  participate… 
 Adopt a child/children! 

 Donate wrapping paper/tape 

 Donate stocking stuffers 

 Donate generic gifts 

 Donate door prize items 

 Donate cookies 

 Monetary Donations  
   (Checks payable to Adopt-a-
Child; 401 S. Franklin St.) 

* Donations are Tax Deductible 



 

To whom it may concern, 

The holidays are right around the corner, and planning is once again underway for the annual  

Adopt-A-Child Christmas Program for the 2019 Christmas Season. Since the program’s beginnings 

in 1985, special gifts have been given to approximately 400 Adair County children each year. The 

program supports families who may not otherwise be able to give their children such a holiday treat. 

The children and families are treated to a party complete with refreshments and door prizes, where 

Santa arrives on a fire truck to hand out the special gifts to these eager children. 

 

With such a sizeable operation, success of this program relies on donations and support from the 

community. There are several ways to participate. We would greatly appreciate donations of the  

following items. 

 Financial contributions 
 Wrapping paper and/or tape 
 Items for homemade stockings (candy, toys, coupons for free items) 
 Generic gifts 
 Door prizes 
 Homemade or bought cookies 

Any pre-wrapped or store-bought cookies/snacks may be left at any time. Donations of homemade 

cookies, however, should be brought closer to the date of the party (December 12, 2019). 

Should you wish to donate, please feel free to contact Teresa Attebery at 660.665.3734. The  

program is held in mid-December, therefore donations should be received by December 5, 2019 at 

the Kirksville Fire Department, located at 401 N. Franklin St. Kirksville, MO. 

This program has been immensely rewarding in past years thanks to the generous support and con-

tributions from the community. Let’s make this year’s holiday season just as successful! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Teresa Attebery, AAC Program Coordinator 

Jon Cook, Fire Chief 

Travis Gregory, Deputy Chief 


